November 27, 2017 Vol.8, Issue 3

Katie: kwalters.hosanna@comcast.net Susan: srdistefano@comcast.net



A Thanksgiving feast!

COMMUNITY-WIDE HOUSE MEETING

Downstairs at Hope House, Dec. 7, 7:00. We've had a lot of changes & a lot of new folks move in, and it's time to get together and make sure everyone understands what Hosanna is all about and that we are all on the same page. **ALL** residents are expected to attend unless they are working.



WEEKLY ACTIVITIES

<u>Friday, Dec. 1, Advent breakfast, 9:00-9:45, in the Hope House recreation room.</u>

<u>Friday, Dec. 1, Hart Gallery session in the Tree House.</u> 10:00.

<u>Friday, Dec. 1</u>, Ed' back with another delicious dinner for Hope House!

<u>Saturday, Dec. 2</u>, Red Bank Christmas Parade and dinner at Steak & Shake afterwards! Parade is at 5:30. Departure time TBD.

During this season of Thanks- Connor's giving and the upcoming celebration of Advent in which we recognize our blessings, I feel some added appreciation to Thomas Walters and Anna Hart is appropri-Their hard work, gathering timber and brush with Hosanna residents in addition to leading the group with their multi-talented chainsawing abilities is/was truly appreciated. As a result of their work, our property has undergone a positive facelift and has led our directors to make future plans to improve Hosanna's look while providing work time for Hosanna residents with our caring friends. Taking care of and properly treating one's properties and gifts truly defines a person and having outside help in a community setting is particularly beneficial. Thomas and Anna, that's why I feel you deserve some ongoing thanks. Your work continues to pay positive dividends, and primarily helps us remain proud to call Grubb Road, a residence with people from many backgrounds, a home we do love. May God Bless. **ECR**



ly planted in honor of our own Molly Miles, thanks to a donation from her friends!

